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Mail-in voting is crucial for lowering barriers to voting. If we require in-person voting, 

we will undoubtedly see a massive decline in voter turnout, which is exactly what the 

most corrupt politicians want. Mail-in voting makes participation in this civic duty far 

more accessible, particularly to the elderly, disabled and individuals without reliable 

means of transportation. Do not enable corrupt politicians. Do not proceed with this 

horrible measure which was raised by a horrible man.  


